Brad Temperton

February 10, 2013

Mr. John Traversy

Secretary General
CRTGC

Ottawa (ON) K1A 0A3
Notice of Consultation : CRTC 2013-19
Reference Numbers : 2012-1051-7 and 2012-0689-7

(Melanie Temperton; Disappeared Sept 1988)

I am writing you in regards to the license renewal and public interest status request
for “AVIS DE RECHERCHE” (ADR-TV).

On behalf of my entire family, I truly hope that you will renew the above
mentioned license and public interest status. My sister Melanie has been missing 25
years know, and the staff members at AVIS DE RECHERCHE have been extremely
supportive of our ongoing search for the whereabouts of Melanie, Qur recent media
coverage in September of 2012 was a direct follow-up to the documentary that was done
on Melanie by ADR in the spring of the same year. '

I am aware of no other program of its kind in the province of Quebec, and
families of missing children must have an avenue in which they can relay information of
there missing family members to the public. Families of missing children like our own
cannot channel information to the public by ourselves, and therefore rely on public
programming like AVIS DE RECHERCHE.

Again, we urge you to continue support in the ongoing effort of missing children
public awareness and prevention that AVIS DE RECHERCHE has been a part of.

Sincerely Yours

Brad Temperton (Brother)

Gwen Vatcher Temperton (Mother)

Fred Temperton (Father)

Nicole Duhamel (sister in law)

And All the Temperton/Vatcher Family and Friends.
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